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Follow QR code
To learn more about H.R. Bill 2474 and protect
access to joint replacement surgeries. 

Write to congress
In a few easy steps you can write to your
congressional members to assist with meaningful
payment reform.

Millions of Americans rely on Medicare for their health
care coverage. Unfortunately, the Medicare physician
payment system is on an unsustainable path, putting
physician practices and patient access to care at risk. 

HOW CAN YOU
HELP PROTECT
ACCESS TO
MEDICARE?

GET INVOLVED
We need your help passing House
of Representatives  (H.R.) Bill
2474, the Strengthening Medicare
for Patients and Providers Act, to
protect access to life improving
joint replacement surgeries. 


